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Statement from Senator Helming 

 

“We need a full investigation. We need to end the Governor’s emergency powers. And we 

need to remember that these 15,000 seniors are not data points. They are people, and I will 

continue to fight for the answers and accountability their families deserve. I will also continue 

to fight to reunite our nursing home residents with their families. My constituents want to 

know when they can see their parents and grandparents. We need that answer too.” 
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Senator Helming represents the 54th Senate District, which consists of Seneca and Wayne 

Counties, parts of Cayuga and Ontario Counties, and the towns of Lansing and Webster. For 

more information, visit Senator Helming’s website at helming.nysenate.gov or follow 

@SenatorHelming on Facebook and Twitter. 


